
 

 

 
 
13th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

       
Re: Year 9 Information Evening – Wednesday 20th September 2023 

 

I would like to invite you to attend the Year 9 Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 20th 
September 2023 from 3.55pm to 5.10pm which will take place partly in the Main Hall and partly 

with your child’s tutor in classrooms.  Please arrive 10 minutes prior to the beginning of the 
evening, and report to the Sixth Form Atrium, to receive important information about the summer 

2024 transitions’ process (from KS3 to KS4, GCSE and BTEC). 
 
It is very important that you attend this meeting with your child as it is an opportunity for you to 
receive important information regarding your child’s transition to a Key Stage 4 curriculum 
beginning in Year 10.     
 
During the meeting, you will have the opportunity to: 
 

• Receive key information about the academic and pastoral support which we have 
put in place to ensure your child’s progress 

• Meet your child’s form tutor and learn about their vital role in working together with you 
to support and monitor your child’s progress   

• Receive some guidance on the most suitable KS4 pathway for your child to follow. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 20t September. 
  

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr N. Walters 
Headteacher 
 


